
Please, Dear Board of Supervisors, increase the MCFSC's funding to at least $50,000, which would allow 

them to operate at a baseline level and effectively bring in other grant funding to support more fire-

safety work in our community. Wildfires are not going anywhere: please provide these funds to prepare 

and protect our community for the inevitability of continued fires. 

 

Thank you for your time and concern, 

Rose Easterbrook 


